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Electronic Dance Music Concerts Protocol – Exhibition Place – by Councillor 

Mark Grimes, seconded by Connie Dejak 
 

 

Recommendation: 

 

Councillor Mark Grimes, seconded by Connie Dejak, recommends that: 

 

As part of any report back to City Council on Electronic Dance Music Concerts protocols, 

the Board authorize the Corporate Secretary to release to City Council the report from the 

Chief Executive Officer entitled “Electronic Dance Music Concerts” dated January 21, 

2014, and the report from the Chief Executive Officer entitled “Electronic Dance Music 

Concerts – Additional Information” dated March 28, 2014, which were both considered by 

the Board at its meeting of April 11, 2014. 

 

 

Summary 

 

The foregoing Member motion relates to Report No. 14 dated May 9, 2014 to be reviewed by the 

Board at its meeting of May 23, 2014. 

  


